
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                  04 June 2024 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF BIDS 

 

Bid No. 001-2024 – One (1) Lot – Supply and Delivery of Brand-New 2024 Model Motor Vehicles 

 

All concerned Prospective Bidders are hereby notified that the bidding for the above-mentioned 

project has been cancelled. The cancellation is due to the decision of the BAC as per BAC Resolution 

No. 098 series of 2024 to further study the technical specifications and other provisions of the 

bidding document thereof.  

 

The Invitation to Bid (ITB) shall be posted once the modifications have been effected.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 Sincerely, 

(SGD.) 

ALAN L. ALLANIGUE  

BAC Chairperson 

 

 


